

Thursday 21st September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is Thursday once again and welcome to the latest edition of our Newsletter.

I had the pleasure of interviewing a group of Year 6 pupils yesterday for the roles of prefect and Head Boy and Girl. The children all spoken with such passion about the school and why they would like to represent the school in this way. It was a wonderful way to spend a morning.

This week we have also launched our school Enrichment Programme. All the children from Years 1 to Year 6 have had opportunity to spend an afternoon engaging in a range of co.curricular activities. This forms part of our wider school offer and commitment to offering a range of subjects and activities to allow children to experience different things. Keep an eye out on ClassDojo for photos of some of the activities that the children are doing in the coming weeks.

Just a few reminders...

Please ensure that you have completed and returned your flu vaccine forms and your data collection forms. We do politely request that we have 4 emergency contacts wherever possible in line with best safeguarding practice.

We are in the process of collating a "duplicate" parent list for families where duplicate sets of papers may need to be sent to both parents. If you have parental responsibility for your child and wish to have a separate set of reports etc. sent to you, please contact the main office to be added to this list.

As a final note, please do remember as a school we are NUT FREE. We do have a number of children with nut allergies in school and request that children are not sent into school with nut products which could pose a risk to these children.

Many thanks for your support with this.

Kind regards, Mrs Cromey (Head teacher)

Stubbins Stars

This week we continue with our focus on RESPECT.

The following children have been awarded with our Star Award this week and you are invited to watch your child receive their award, tomorrow morning at 9am.

Reception- Daisy Barrett

Year 1- Sienna Hardy

Year 2- Holly Seal

Year 3- Martha Davies

Year 4- Jessica Nolan

Year 5- Flynn Kelly

Year 6- Sienna Pearce

Dates for your diary

2.10.23 Phonic Workshop for

Reception @3pm

3.10.23 Phonic Workshop for

KS1@3pm

3.10.23 Year 6 Drop in for parents to

support with Y7 applications

w/b/ 7.10.23 School accepting

harvest donations (separate letter to

follow)

10.10.23 ~helloyellow World Mental

Health Day- non uniform

Newsletter